
 
 

City of Daingerfield 
Notice of Public Hearing 
Park Grant Application 

 
The City of Daingerfield, Texas, will hold a public hearing at 6:00 pm June 16, at 
Dangerfield Fire Department, 823 West W M Watson, Daingerfield, Texas, regarding 
submission of a grant application to the Texas Parks & Wildlife Department 
(TPWD).  Topics to be discussed include the application for up to $150,000 to improve 
the Irvin Park, eligible activities, and match requirements. Written public comment 
regarding the application will be accepted at the City Hall located at 101 Linda Drive, 
Daingerfield, Texas above until July 15, 2025.  Individuals who wish to attend the hearing 
and who need special assistance should contact City Hall at 903-645-3906 by 12 P.M. 
on the day before the meeting.  
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